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BOARD MEETINGS 

Deacons: Nov. 5th @ 7pm 

Christian Ed: Nov. 12th @ 6pm 

Trustees: Nov. 12th @ 7pm 

GBW Board: Nov. 26th @ 6:30pm 

 

 

NOVEMBER GREETERS 

Parking Lot:  Jo Graham 

Carport:  Jeanne Sisson 

 

NOVEMBER WELCOME 

CENTER 

Kathy Naphew 

 

 

 

 

NURSERY SCHEDULE 

Nov.  3   -  June Cotterman/Karan Faust 

     Brook Miller/ Jeanne Miller 

Nov. 10  -  Carolyn Long/Gabrielle Anderson 

                Audrey Leicht/Patty Ingram 

Nov. 17  -  Rita Long/Shelly Riley 

                Jeanne Sisson/Lacey Starkey 

Nov. 24  -  Liberty Harp/Alachia Sturgess 

              Denise Morgan/Anita Keeney 

 

MUFFIN MINISTRY 

Nov.    3   -  Kathy Naphew 

Nov.   10  -  June Cotterman 

Nov.   17  -  Rachelle Leicht 

Nov.   24  -  Amanda Walker 

 

 

DOOR USHERS 

Nov.     3  -  Floyd Shaw

Nov.   10  -  Neal Rouch 

Nov.   17 -   Rodney Thompson 

Nov.   24 -   Brian Riley 

 

 

DEACONS ON CALL 

Nov.     3   -  Aaron Miller 

Nov.    10  -  Keith Roberts 

Nov.    17  -  David Austin 

Nov.    24  -  Jeff Parker 

 



The BAPTIST BREEZE is available at 

both entrances of the foyer.  It is also 

available for viewing on our church 

website: www.galvestonfbc.org  

Weekly bulletins can also be viewed 

online. Click on the “What’s 

Happening” link. 

 

WORSHIP TEAM PRACTICE 

Thursdays @ 6:15pm 

Contact Rachelle Leicht if you 

would like to volunteer for the 

worship team or tech team. 

 

LADIES “PTL” BIBLE STUDY 

The Ladies’ Praise the Lord Bible Study 

meets each Wednesday morning from 

9:30-11am. For more information, 

please see Jean Roberts. 

 

PRAYER CHAIN 

Contact Shirley Finney 

Shirley.finney@comcast.net 

574-699-6394 

 

OFFICE HOURS 

Monday – Friday 9am-2pm 

Phone: 574-699-6243 

Email: secretary@galvestonfbc.org 

 

 

 

Deadline for the December Baptist 

Breeze is Wednesday, November  

27th. 

The Baptist Breeze will be printed 

and put in the foyer on the Sunday 

prior to the first of each month. 

If you have news you would like to put 

in our newsletter, please contact the 

church office.  

“TEXT GO GIVE” 

You may now give your tithes & 

offerings via text message. Text 

“GIVE” to 765.302.4564 and follow 

the prompts. 

 

LIGHTHOUSE MINISTRY 

 If you know of anyone who 

would enjoy a visit from one of 

our Lighthouse Visitation 

Ministry members, please 

contact the church office M-F 

9a-2p.  574.699.6243 

http://www.galvestonfbc.org/
mailto:secretary@galvestonfbc.org


Happy Hearts 
 
Happy Hearts Widows Group will be 

meeting @ McAlister’s Deli on 

Tuesday, November 12th at 

11:30am. Dessert and fellowship will 

follow at the home of Jeanne Sisson. 

Please let Jeanne know if you plan on 

attending. 

 

MOB 
 

MOB (Men of Breakfast) is a monthly 

event sponsored by the GFBC Board of 

Deacons. This is a free breakfast 

located in the upper fellowship hall. A 

speaker will follow along with 

fellowship. All gentlemen are invited to 

join us the last Saturday of each month 

@ 8am for this ministry. 

 

Outreach 

GFBC strives to reach out in various 

ways in our community and 

surrounding areas. Please help us to 

become the hands and feet of Christ 

during these outreach ministries: 

Easter Egg Hunt          MOB 

VBS                           Harvest Festival 

Servant’s Station 

And many more… 

WIN Ministry 
WIN Ministry – The Widows In Need (WIN) 

Ministry is geared towards helping widows with 

automotive services and minor repairs. The 

WIN Ministry focuses on oil changes, batteries, 

air filters, fluid checks, lights, and brake 

inspection. If you are interested in having any 

of these services performed, please go to our 

website (galvestonfbc.org)  and fill out a 

request form or contact the church office for a 

hard copy. 

 

The Servant’s Station
If you or someone you know is in need 

of an oil change or minor vehicle 

maintenance, please go to our church 

website @galvestonfbc.org, click on 

the SERVANT’S STATION link, and fill 

out the application. Someone will be in 

contact as soon as the application is 

received. 

 

GFBC Scholarship 

Program 

Donations for the GFBC Scholarship 

Program are collected all 

throughout the year. If you would 

like to donate to this program, 

please contact the church office or 

signify your donation on your check 

or envelope and place it in the 

offering along with your tithes and 

offerings. 

 



  



 

WANDERERS Nursery is 

available during Sunday 

Service.   

 

 

TREKKERS church is held 

during regular Sunday service 

each week. On the last 

Sunday of the month they will 

be with the congregation. 

 

 

SUMMIT meets on Sunday 

evenings from 5-7:30pm. This 

is for grades 6-12. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“See You At The Pole” 2024 at Lewis Cass 

High School. 

 



 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Soles to Souls 



Operation Tank Full of 

Love 

 

Operation Tank Full of Love is one of 

the missions supported by GFBC.  

In September, Jeff Jones traveled to  

Fort Campbell, KY where Eric Horner 

formed the Operation Tank Full of 

Love Ministry. The volunteers for this 

ministry add $20 of gas to the vehicles 

of active-duty service members and 

families of those who are deployed. 

They also hand out a military New 

Testament along with other items that 

Eric puts together. One person pumps 

the gas, and another person usually 

hands out the items prepared for them 

as they speak with the military 

member or family and prays with 

them. 

We appreciate Jeff for volunteering for 

this ministry each year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Operation Christmas 

Child 

 

Thank you, Galveston First Baptist 

Church! 

This past summer, you donated 

supplies to fill shoe boxes for 

Operation Christmas Child. You then 

donated money to send these boxes 

to needy children. 

We ended up collecting $906.00 for 

this project. Kathy Naphew and 

Christy Thompson filled 50 shoe boxes 

and Carla Anderson provided an 

additional 20 filled boxes for this 

ministry. There was enough money 

donated to pay postage for ALL the 

boxes in addition to buying another 

100 boxes for next year. 

God’s blessings to everyone for your 

mission work! 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Why Youth Ministry 

Is Important  

What Is a Youth Minister? 

Youth ministry is a broad term that 

encompasses a variety of ministerial 

programming and outreach activities 

that are targeted at youths. The 

specific goals and activities may vary 

from one church to another. However, 

youth ministry programs tend to share 

the same general goals: to encourage 

youths to know God’s Word, develop a 

relationship with Jesus Christ and 

become active in the church 

community. 

Why Youth Ministry Is Important 

Investing in today’s youth is necessary 

in growing the body of Christ. 

Teaching young people in the church 

to grow in their relationship with the 

Lord can prepare them to serve Christ 

in all they do. As a result, this 

nurtures the congregation and allows 

the church to flourish. 

Serving young people can not only 

prepare them to become future 

leaders, but also allows them to 

contribute to the church. This is seen 

many times in the Bible, as God often 

utilized young people to do great 

things. For example, God used 

Timothy to pastor and lead the 

Ephesian church when he was a 

teenager. 

Don’t let anyone look down on you 

because you are young, but set an 

example for the believers in speech, in 

conduct, in love, in faith and in purity. 

- 1 Timothy 4:12 

In addition, there is much to be 

learned from the faith of a child. 

Matthew 18:2-4 says, “He called a 

little child to him, and placed the child 

among them. And he said: ‘Truly I tell 

you, unless you change and become 

like little children, you will never enter 

the kingdom of heaven. Therefore, 

whoever takes the lowly position of 

this child is the greatest in the 

kingdom of heaven.’” 

Because of God’s heart for young 

people, it is important to recognize 

their value in today’s church. 

Is a Career Working With Church 

Youth Right for You? 

Now that you have a better sense of 

why youth ministry is important, you 

may be wondering if it’s the right path 

for you. As rewarding as a vocation in 

youth ministry can be, it is important 

to understand yourself, the vocation 

and its mission. This will allow you to 

truly determine whether or not it is 

right for you. 

Here are three questions to reflect 

upon when considering a vocation in 

youth ministry: 

Are You Fit for the Vocation? 

When thinking about a vocation in 

youth ministry, it is important to take 

an honest look at yourself and your 

personality type and ask, Am I fit for 

the job? Some characteristics of an 

effective youth leader include being a 

good communicator, loving, patient 

and a source of knowledge pertaining 

to God’s Word. 

 



Youth ministry can be fun, and it can 

provide a foundation for teenagers to 

build a relationship with the Lord. 

However, with this role comes a lot of 

responsibility. This vocation is 

demanding and carries weight within a 

church, so it should be treasured and 

taken seriously. 

What Does the Vocation Entail? 

Youth ministry is all about creating a 

balance between fun activities and 

teaching adolescents more about God. 

In this vocation, you may find yourself 

lending a listening ear to students, 

giving advice, pointing them to the 

Lord and planning weekly gatherings 

and retreats. 

The fun side of this vocation often 

overshadows the planning, organizing 

and attention to detail that is required. 

For those who are up to the challenge 

and truly understand all that youth 

ministry entails, it can be a satisfying 

and purposeful vocation. 

Do You Understand the Mission? 

The ultimate goal of youth ministry is 

to encourage young people in their 

faith. “Youth” usually refers to 

students ranging from 12 to 18 years 

old, and these are incredibly 

impressionable ages. Each student 

brings their own hardships, 

insecurities and questions to the table, 

and they often rely on their youth 

leaders and look to them as role 

models. Some students may even find 

a safe haven in their youth ministry or 

youth group. 

Essentially, youth ministry provides a 

place for teenagers to be themselves 

and exercise their freedom to learn 

more about God and who he is. If you 

feel called to youth ministry, you may 

find it to be one of the most 

challenging and rewarding things you 

will ever experience. 

How To Grow a Youth Ministry 

Youth need guidance and support as 

they navigate through the most 

challenging part of their development 

and seek to grow in their walk with 

Christ. Christ-like leaders are needed 

to serve young members of the 

congregation and help them to reach 

their full potential. 

Youth ministry leaders must be rooted 

in a biblical foundation and understand 

ethics appropriately to work effectively 

with young people. In addition, they 

must understand modern influences 

on Christianity, which can allow them 

to identify with youth and build 

meaningful relationships with them. If 

you feel called to help young people 

walk with the Lord, earning a 

bachelor’s degree in youth ministry 

may be a great option.  

It is important for the truth of the 

gospel to be passed down from 

generation to generation in order to 

grow the body of Christ. Ultimately, 

helping youth to grow spiritually in 

their formative years can equip them 

to make an impact for Christ both now 

and in their future. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

the Saints 

The Baptist Breeze is a monthly publication of First Baptist Church located at 

the corner of Sycamore & Washington Streets in Galveston, Indiana. 

Mailing Address:     P.O. Box 626 

         Galveston, IN 46932 

Street Address:        207 S. Sycamore St. 

         Galveston, IN 46932 

Church Office:        574-699-6243 

         Hours: Mon.-Fri. 9am-2pm 

Pastor:        Sean Cooper -  pastorseancooper@galvestonfbc.org 

Summit Youth Leaders: Tyler & Kayla Yeakley               

Church Secretary: Sonya Austin - secretary@galvestonfbc.org 

Sunday Schedule: Sunday School – 9am 

        Sunday Worship – 10:15am 

        Trekkers Church – During Sermon 

        Facebook Livestream – 10:15am 

        Summit Youth Group – 5-7:30pm 

Deacons:  John Troutman - Chair Joe Johnson 

   David Austin -Vice Chair Keith Roberts  

   Aaron Miller -Secretary Jeff Parker 

mailto:pastorseancooper@galvestonfbc.org
mailto:secretary@galvestonfbc.org

